

EVERYONE WAS PRESENT FOR THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 24 or 25 or SOMEWHERE AROUND THERE

Agenda

- 1) Elora Gerge
- 2) Work and Workers
- 3) OFY
- 4) AM-FM
- 5) M. Randall
- 6) BWAS
- 7) Expansion
- 8) Cutter
- 9) Questionnaire ???

ACTUALLY KEN WASN'T HERE I DON'T THINK

1) We decided to make a voluntary contribution and give them a reduced rate on their poster. Roscoe will collect and look after the money.

2) Is there enough work? Is there any work? (looking at it from today's perspective Dec. 8 there's plenty) but anyway we went over the work coming in, one book from hogtown, one pamphlet from DEC with others to follow and possibly another book or pamphlets of some kind from hogtown, one knot garden and kopykwik etc. Gary, Carol and maybe Sue want to be laid off. We decided not to lay people off and to take two weeks off at Xmas some of us the week before, some of us the week after and everybody the week of. Gary requested he be put on half shifts and was granted the request only to find out last week that he was cut off UIC and would have to work at the best office. Carol would like her position here reviewed (or something) in January.

3)

3) A brief request for possibly more than 1 shift a week as it will take us three and a half years at that rate to finish it,. The scheduler will see what he can do.

4) Steve suggested we give him a price and he will find something suitable for that price. we gave him eighty dollars to go shopping with.

5) The m. randall tour people don't have much money to put out their paper with and request a reduced rate. Should we give it to them after it being such a pain in the ass? we decided to give them a reduced rate based on 9/10 x 11.5 which would amount to about \$350 including tax/. The question of whether we should have a movement rate was brought up. Sue thought our prices were low enough already and volunteered to check some Toronto prices and see how we compare.

6) Actually this was first but anyways...Sue Gustar and Anne Valiant wanted to come in and learn how to typeset their own books and also learn the processes for printing etc. Gary suggested that it be done in connection with the non-comm people but Sue wondered why we wouldn't teach them ourselves and charge them as we had other groups in the past. It was agreed to do it the way in which Rosemary from Kids Can Press was taught and arrangements for them to come in that week were worked out.

7) Gary thought that Geo. Evans might want Dumont to sign the lease for the new territory. and asked if there would be objections. There were and it was decided that the Resource center could sign the lease since Geo. knew some of the people through Dumont. There will be a woodworking shop with Phillip and Richard, a resource center and a bookstore as well as a bit of space in the resource center for Rattling Wireless.

8) Do we need one, can we afford it, some discussion about the direction Dumont would seem to be taking if we got one. I.E. do we want to get into the more boring aspects of printing as in stitching, trimming, etc. Steve said he thought we could use a cutter in particular and was willing to front the money

if he was paid back. It was finally agreed to although some discussion took place about the necessity of getting anew PMT processor or parts thereof. Actually what subsequently happened is that somehow the cutter, for which, by the way, we would have paid 500 dollars cash, was not the appropriate size for Dumont business and Doug decided it therefore was not a good buy.

9) Jane and Carol were to look over the questionnaires and we would talk about them if need be in small groups.

Steve's announcements

Should we get basins for doing dishes several yeses, no's and maybes.
Steve decided he'd probably buy one or two anyway.

Don't forget to look at the oil bottles in the vacuum pump or else